
Sylvana & Family 
 
 

So Wonderful to hear from you. I'm glad to 
hear that you are all keeping well and I'm 
looking forward to watching the 'Our Day' 
service online this Saturday.  
 
It is so wonderful to hear of how the 
playground and orchard are still being used. 
And even more wonderful to hear of God's 
goodness and faithfulness in the provision 
of a full harvest store which has been able 
to bless so many.  
  
  
I miss Mill Grove very much and think about everyone often. I hope to come see you again 
one day soon with a new family member in tow. I have also attached a photo of Jason and 
myself with our new addition Ari Samara Yu Jieh Kao.  
  
I hope it’s getting a little warmer there, and I will be praying for the continued good health 
of all the Mill Grove residents and families.  
  
Love 
 
Sylvana, Jason and Ari  

 
 

 
 
 

 


